
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th April 

Hello everybody! I hope you are all keeping well and had a lovely Easter 

weekend. We have been enjoying the sunny weather and had a tasty 

barbeque on Saturday followed by a garden Easter egg hunt on Easter 

Day which was good fun! I know that some of you have been looking out 

for birds that you can see in your garden and we have been doing the 

same – we have seen blackbirds, starlings, blue tits and were very 

excited to see a pair of chaffinches that we think are nesting in our 

hedge. I’m also busy looking after my plants which are growing well, 

especially my cucumber plants… 

     
I’ll write again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


